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This continues to defy the people wishes and bow to big business pressure.
This project would forever scar one of our most valuable economic resources, out White Mountain
wonders. It is well known by NH citizens that this project will not bring long term employment - those
jobs will be for Canadians and short term. This is fossil fuel driven and EverSource is about as money
grubbing as you can get. NH will only be a doormat and forever damaged by big business and interests
out of state.
STOP this! Listen to the people. 
Do everything in your power to not ruin a huge economic resource - tourism in NH.

Anne
Sent from my iPhone
617.281.4488
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